We had recently bought a townhouse at the above mentioned address. Unfortunately at the time we did not
realise there's no cell signal in the area.

Discussions with Telstra has not resulted in any meaningful commitments to provide this area with
reception.

It creates safety challenges for our families as the only way of making contact is through a wifi enabled
smartphone. And most numbers aren't available for that purpose. The same applies to important text
messages that aren't delivered.

Signal drops constantly driving from Holt to Civic. At the bend down towards Whitlam on William Hove | and
under the bridges on Parkes Way in town.

Regards,
Ru









